

St. Elizabeth School

Compassion Competence Char

Accredited by
Middle States Association
of Colleges and Schools
Commission on Elementary Education

January 24, 2019

Dear St. Elizabeth Families,

Community

This Sunday begins Catholic Schools Week. We open this special week with our Open House following the 9am Mass. Please join us for the Open House to visit classrooms and see your children's friends and families as well as meeting prospective families. Students who wear their uniforms to Mass will receive a Nut Pass. The Open House will end at 12pm.

On Monday children should wear their PJ's to school as there will be a pancake breakfast for all. If your child has allergies, please see the note from the nurse regarding ingredients. In the afternoon we will assemble in the gym and see the Harlem Wizards perform.

Students in grades 3-8 may wear a basketball jersey over their PJ's.

Tuesday students will have a Wacky Science Program in the cafeteria in the morning and the school Spelling Bee will be in the afternoon. Students wear their uniforms. Gym classes are cancelled for the next week.

Wednesday, there is a prayer service at 8am in the Church followed by an Open House till 11. Students wear uniforms on Wednesday.

Thursday, is Special Person Day for students in grades K-2 from 8:30-9:30 and grades 3-4 from 10-11. Please see the form in this mailing to sign up your special person. Activities and crafts will be available for the student and special person to create together. This special person can be a grandparent, aunt or uncle, other relative or older sibling. All

special persons should be over the age of 18. Thank you. In the afternoon we will have our pep rally and basketball game. Students may wear school gym clothes to school with basketball tops and cheer tops over the gym uniforms. Those playing in grades 7 and 8 should have basketball shorts under their sweats. Cheerleaders should bring their uniforms.

Friday, we will attend Mass at 9am and there is a 12:15 dismissal. There is no aftercare on Friday and everyone must exit the building immediately as there is Women's Cornerstone that weekend. All students should be in school uniform.

This Friday, tomorrow, is Mission Day so students may dress down according to guidelines in the handbook.

I look forward to seeing you on Sunday, please bring your neighbors or friends to visit our school.

Sincerely,

Karen A. Lewis

Special Person Day Registration St. Elizabeth School

Child's Name	
Special Person's Name	
Child's Grade	
My child's special person is 18 years or olderyesno	Э
My child's special person is an older siblingyesn	10
Please call the office or email klewis@sainte-school.org if you have any questions.	
Thank you	